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These are public state lands that should be managed by the state, for the benefit of 

all Oregonians, and in a balanced manner that will ensure protection of the 

environment along with sustainable timber harvest. I am strongly opposed to 

conveying these lands to counties, who have demonstrated that many of them wish 

to manage these public state lands for maximum harvest and profit, NOT for the 

greatest permanent value for all Oregonians. 


